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colleagues. She has participated in the delivery
of several CPD medicine events, bringing the
occupational therapy lens to the content. She

presents for the Canadian Association of
Occupational Therapists, this year leading sold

out virtual workshops in mental health and well-
being. At the centre of her education is not just
a passion for the profession, but true care and

compassion for the clients that we as health
professionals serve.

newsletter, “COVID-19 Report - Finding the
evidence for you”, sent out through the CPD unit
during the first wave of the COVID pandemic and

subsequently traced to thousands of locations
across the globe. His insistence of appropriate

scientific review of the literature helped both local
and international health care professionals. He

showed exceptional leadership to pull together a
team and to address a much-needed educational

gap. Additionally, he supported our program
efforts to participate in seminars around COVID

clinical science on our Tuesday lunch hours. 

Our Warmest Thanks
 

To our learners, our speakers, our planning committees, and everyone who has joined us in the last year,
 

Thank you
 

for your support, your presence, and your feedback. 
 

The CPD Medicine Team.
The CPD Medicine Team

We would also like to congratulate the recipients of Educator of the Year Awards:

Lisa Diamond-Burchuk
College of Rehabilitation Sciences

Jared Bullard
Max Rady College of Medicine

Lisa is a committed and
dynamic educator. She

is sought out for her
expertise in primary
care, mental health,

chronic pain and
interprofessional

practice by
occupational therapy
and interprofessional 

 Jared's work around the
COVID scientific
information and

literature review was
highly impactful and

appreciated by our unit
and by physicians

around the world. He
was instrumental in

organizing a biweekly 

*The above photo was taken at the Medicine Garden of
Indigenous Learning at the University of Manitoba


